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OEKO-TEX® ORGANIC COTTON: New regulations 2025  
 
At the start of the year, the OEKO-TEX® Association as usual updates the applicable test criteria, limit 
values and requirements for its range of certifications and labels. The changes in limit values can be 
found in a separate document. The following new regulations for OEKO-TEX® ORGANIC COTTON 
come into effect on April 1st, 2025, after a three-month transition period: 

Transparency in the OEKO-TEX® label check 
To increase transparency, we will now add the name and address of certificate owners in the label check. 
This measure will be voluntary for the first year and mandatory from April 2026 on. 
 

 

For more information on the new OEKO-TEX® test criteria, please contact OEKO-TEX® (info@oeko-

tex.com) or your responsible OEKO-TEX® institute (https://www.oeko-tex.com/offices) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After a three-month transition period, the new 
OEKO-TEX® ORGANIC COTTON test criteria 
and limit values will become binding for all 
certifications on April 1st, 2025. 
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